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October 29 - November 2, 1979 

Monday, Qc,tober 29 

3:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, October 30 

10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, October 21 
9:30 - 10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

11:00 - 12:00 

4:00 p.m. 

5:00 p.m. 

9:00 p.m. 

T 2 6 197 

Thursday, November 1 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, November 2 

No Scheduled Activities 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VII, No. 9 

Administrative officers meeting. 

Parents-Teachers Night - Child Care 
Center, Dr. Richard Hester, speaker. 

Community Chapel: Dr. Donald E. 
Cook, Professor of New Testament. 

Persons interested in CPE have an 
opportunity for dialogue with CPE 
supervisors and students who have 
had CPE. Cafeteria. 

Forum on Clinical Pastoral Education. 
Cafeteria. 

- Brief presentations by Donna 
Forrester and Alan Bandy about 
their CPE experience. 
Questions/Answer period. 

Further dialogue on CPE 

Student Council Executive Committee 
meeting. Mackie Conference Ro6m. 

Deadline to submit material for the 
next Enquiry issue. 

Horror Film Festival. Sponsored by 
Student Council. See notice for 
details. 

Chapel: Seminary Choir, directed by 
Dr. Ben Johnson 

HORROR FILM FESTIVAL: On Wednesday, October 31, the seminary 
community is invited to an evening of 

fright and comedy relief in the Johnson A.V. Room beginning at 9:00 p.m. An 
offering (sacrifice) will be made and all proceeds will go to the Famine 
Relief Fund of the Foreign Mission Board. The festival is for the entire 
family and church groups are invited to attend. 

MEN'S BASKETBALL SIGN-UP: Men, if you want to play intramural bas-
ketball please sign-up by October 31st. 

Coaches meeting and draft will be held November 1st at 7:00 p.m. in the gym. 

OVER 



FLORIDA STUDENTS: The Florida Club Banquet will be held 
Tuesday, November 6 at 6:45 p.m. in the 

seminary cafeteria. All Florida students are invited to be the guests of 
the Florida Baptist Convention. Sunday dress is recommended and reservations 
should be made in advance by calling 556-1506. Mr. Richard Barber, from 
the Florida convention will be present to talk with seniors. Appointments 
should be made through the Formation in Ministry offices. 

WAKEFIELD RESIDENTS: All members of the seminary family re-
siding at the Wakefield Apartments are 

invited to a Pot Luck Dinner fellowship to be held in the Fellowship Hall of 
Calvary Baptist Church (2500 New Bern Avenue) on Saturday, November 3rd at 
7:00 p.m. It will be necessary to bring your own dishes, glasses, and sil-
verware. Drinks will be provided. If there are questions, call Lydia Daley 
(828-0633) before 5 p.m. or Glo Howell (833-6223) after 5 p.m. 

TRUCKIN' FOR LOTTIE MOON: Announcing the Greater Caswell County 
Pick-up Truck Tour and Circumnavigation, 

for the benefit of Lottie Moon. If you have a pick-up truck and you are·· 
willing to lend to the cause, please call Gary McFarland (556-1581) or _ 
Phyllis Rudd (556-5592) for more information. 

SPRING SEMESTER SCHEDULES: Pre-registration schedules for the Spring, 
1980 are now posted on campus. Spring 

class schedules can be picked up in the Registrar's Office. 

LIBRARY THANKSGIVING SCHEDULE: The Library will close for the Thanks-
giving holidays at 4:30 p.m. on Wednes-

day, November 21, and resume its normal schedule at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, 
November 26. 

IT'S COMING AGAIN: Another Coffee House Fellowship 
Thursday night, November 15 from 8:00 p.m.-

'til. Free!! Candlelight, Coffee & Koinonia. Christian Guitar-Folk music, 
Poetry, HyJD.n Singing, etc. Plan to come and share in an evening of love and 
fellowship in Christ. 

ATTENTION SENIORS: A senior class meeting will be held 
Thursday, November 8th at 10:30 a.m. in 

Appleby Chapel. Senior class activities will be discussed. Suggestions 
for the class gift to be presented at graduation are being accepted. Sug-
gestions may be placed in the boxes in the Mackie Hall Commons Room, 
Library and Cafeteria by November 6. For further information, contact 
Don Harvey, Mike Wilburn or Shirley Massey. • • • 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------
SENIOR CLASS GIFT SUGGESTIONS 

Place In Designated Boxes By November 6 

Material for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs Office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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